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Last chance to register for SAARF TAMS Information Days

Important changes in TAMS, which will affect every user of the data directly, will be implemented in the near future. A
series of presentations will take place on 21 & 22 October in Johannesburg, Durban and Cape Town. There is no cost
involved to attend, but for venue size purposes only registrations on the SAARF website will be accepted. Registration forms
are at www.saarf.co.za under 'SAARF TAMS Information Day'.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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